
 

January 2025 

Dear Parents of Students in Years 10,       

The recent letter sent from Miss Craig, about the Camps International trip to Costa Rica, outlined an 

exciting opportunity for Famor’s students.  I recognise that this is an expensive trip, and whilst the 

students are encouraged to raise all of the costs themselves, I expect that parents will end up contributing 

a proportion of that money. 

There will be other expensive trips available to your child in the next two years, I am writing to give you 

some idea of what is in the pipeline so you are able to make an informed decision and/or budget 

accordingly.  Financial support will only be available, on application, for the DofE award. 

Below are the details of trips that are or will become available to your child that will likely cost over £100.  

Some are still in the early stages of planning so I have not yet approved them: they are likely but not yet 

guaranteed to go ahead. Trip leaders will write to parents with more details nearer the time.  

For students currently in Year 10: 

Date Trip Status Approximate cost 

October 2025 Berlin y11 History Not yet approved £850 

April 2026 Ski Trip Approved, see parent bulletin  £1,700 

July 2026 Costa Rica Approved, see Miss Craig’s letter £5,260 

October 2026 Iceland y12 Geography Approved, not yet advertised £1,400 

Through y12 DofE Gold Not yet approved £400 

Through y12 3 Peaks Challenge Not yet approved £400 

June 2027 CERN y12 physics Not yet approved £400 

July 2027 PE Sports Tour Approved, not yet advertised £2700 

 

Yours sincerely 

Roger Eckersley 

External Visits Coordinator 

Assistant Headteacher 

Farmor’s School 

 

https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/Parent%20Bulletin%2010_01_24%20Week%20A.pdf
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/Camps%20International.pdf

